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 Grand Turk, Turks and Caicos Islands, BWI – 25 February 2013 - The Turks and  

Caicos Islands Financial Services Commission (“The Commission”) wishes to advise the 

public that Quarterly Statistical Reports containing consolidated figures for the domestic 

insurance, banking and money transmitters sectors are now available on its website. The 

statistics are based on the Quarterly Regulatory Returns submitted by the various 

licensees.  

 

The Commission is also in the process of implementing consolidated quarterly statistical 

reports for licensed trustees commencing in 2013.  

 

The public is encouraged to review this information at:  

 

 

http://www.tcifsc.tc/publications/statistics  

 

 

 This Public Statement was issued pursuant to Section 39 of the Financial Services  

Commission Ordinance. 

 

 

 

J. Kevin Higgins  

 

Managing Director 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P . O .  B O X  1 7 3 ,  

H A R R Y  E .  F R A N C I S  

B U I L D I N G ,  

P O N D  S T R E E T ,  

G R A N D  T U R K ,  

T U R K S  &  C A I C O S  

I S L A N D S ,  

T E L :  ( 6 4 9 )   

9 4 6  –  2 7 9 1 / 2 5 5 0  

F A X :  ( 6 4 9 )   

9 4 6  –  1 7 1 4 / 2 8 2 1  

 
 
 
 

P . O .  B O X  1 4 0 ,  

C A R I B B E A N  

P L A C E ,  

L E E W A R D H I G H W A Y

,  P R O V I D E N C I A L E S  

T U R K S  &  C A I C O S  

I S L A N D S  

T E L :  ( 6 4 9 )   

9 4 6  –  5 3 1 4 /  

9 4 1  –  8 3 1 1  

F A X :  ( 6 4 9 )   

9 4 1  –  8 3 7 9  

 

 

 

 
 
 

E M A I L :  
f s c @ t c i w a y . t c  

 
 
 
 

W E B S I T E :   
w w w . t c i f s c . t c  
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